
Dodgers  Apologize,  Reverse
Ban on Drag Group the Sisters
of Perpetual Indulgence
Bill in the News (Hollywood Reporter):  The original decision
to disinvite the Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence and rescind
its award came in response to complaints made by the Catholic
League and other Catholic groups and leaders, which accused
the organization of being an “anti-Catholic hate group” which
“mocks the process of becoming a Catholic nun.” READ MORE
HERE
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